
Public Health Advisory for Local Businesses 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Business Name] 

Address: [Insert Business Address] 

Dear [Business Owner's Name], 

As a valued member of our community, we appreciate your commitment to maintaining the 

health and safety of your customers and employees. In light of recent public health 

developments, we would like to provide you with updated guidelines and recommendations to 

help safeguard public health. 

Health Measures to Implement: 

• Encourage staff to wear masks and practice frequent handwashing. 

• Provide hand sanitizers at entrance and high-contact areas. 

• Implement social distancing measures within your establishment. 

• Increase cleaning and disinfection of surfaces regularly. 

We also recommend staying informed through trusted sources such as the CDC and local health 

department. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe. If you have any questions or 

need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


